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 Mr. Chair, 

1. I  have the  honor  to speak  on behalf  of  the Africa Group  on  agenda  item  138: Proposed 

Programme  Budget  for  the Biennium  202



Africa Hall.  In this respect, the contribution of the Republic of Mali to the renovation project 

is noteworthy. 

5. With respect  to the services to be availed by Africa Hall and generation of revenue, the Africa 

Group reiterates  the indispensable need to make any applicable service fee at the Hall, 

affordable for the wide array of guests, including students and other low income visitors.  The 

Group welcomes the reinvigoration of the Advisory Board and encourages the Secretary 

General to make use of the recommendations of the Board on resource mobilization.  In this 

regard, while thanking Ethiopia and Mali for their contribution, the Group calls on Switzerland 

to disburse its pledge and call on 


